
-----Original Message----- 
From: Mark Pennesi [mailto:pennesim@ohsu.edu]  
Sent: Friday, June 24, 2016 6:32 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: PSC Central City 2035 Plan Testimony 
 
I disagree with the proposal to prohibit drive-through businesses.  Parking is already becoming a huge 
issue in Portland.  Drive-through businesses allow people to conduct business in an a quick and efficient 
manner which improves productivity and will require less parking.   Some of us have disabilities that 
prevent us from riding bikes and we need to drive.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mark Pennesi 
2351 NW Westover #310 
Portland, OR 97210. 
 
 


